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Response: Requests for Statements 

Thank you for contacting the Faculty Senate to request that SACUA or the Senate Assembly issue a 
statement. SACUA is currently receiving a large volume of requests from many perspectives (i.e., 
statements responding to the Attorney General’s charges against University students, to 
DPSS/University attacks on peaceful protesters at the Die-In, and to the attack of a Jewish student, 
among others). With our limited time, SACUA recognizes that laboring over the language of 
continual statements prevents us from taking meaningful action towards policy change and 
creating initiatives to support faculty. Therefore, SACUA has agreed to channel our energies to 
addressing these issues through policy changes. In the meantime, faculty are encouraged to 
contact their Senate Assembly representatives, who each have the right to draft and introduce 
statements for Senate Assembly approval during Senate Assembly meetings. 
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